
 
 
15th September 2021 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Re : Obsolete/EOL of Thin Film 469 series fuses 
 
Hello all, 
 
This is a 60-day PCN starting 15th September 2021.  
 
With regards to the above reference, due to product rationalization purposes, Littelfuse 
will be obsoleting the Thin Film 469 series fuses and proposing the 407 series as an 
alternative/option for evaluation to replace the 469 series. 
 
Please see attached and below for the affected part numbers of the 469 series and the 
proposed 407 series. 
 
Affected part numbers 

469 series   
Proposed 407 

Series 

0469002.WR 0407002.WR 

0469004.WR 0407004.WR 

0469005.WR 0407005.WR 

0469006.WR 0407006.WR 

0469007.WR 0407007.WR 

0469008.WR 0407008.WR 

 
We will not be accepting new orders of the 469 series from 16th November (inclusive). 
 
Should you have any further questions and concerns, please send an email to me 
individually. 
 
Best regards; 
Daniel Wang 

 
 
 

  
 




